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Downtown Coeur d'Alene
There is no better place than Coeur d'Alene for enjoying the lake life 
year-round. At the heart of our great city are restaurants, shops, and 
galleries along Sherman Avenue that create an accessible oasis for 
socializing, shopping, and fun. The Coeur d'Alene Pedestrian and 
Bicycle Advisory Committee wants to ensure that everyone accessing 
our beautiful downtown and its businesses can do so in an enjoyable 
and safe manner.

SNOW REMOVAL
Business owners are responsible for clearing all sidewalks abutting their property 
of snow and ice after a snowfall event so that citizens can use the sidewalks in a 
safe and convenient manner (for more information, reference Coeur d'Alene City 
Code 12.24.010). As a business owner, you are responsible for maintaining the 
safety and accessibility of your storefront.

For the well-being of our citizens with limited mobility:

              Do not clear snow into, or pile it against, crosswalk buttons
              Do not pile plowed snow into handicap parking spaces or in areas that impede
              individuals from moving from a handicap parking space onto the sidewalk, like
              loading zones
              If there are icy areas on your sidewalk, treat them with sand of pet-friendly ice
              melt
              Train your staff EVERY YEAR to make sure your business is compliant.




